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MEDIA RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 
 
 
DATE:  March 20, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  NW 48th Residents – Demolition Activity  
 
Contact person: Chris Janigo, Sr. Project Manager 

541-574-3376 
 
 
The City of Newport Public Works Department advises that residents of NW 48th will have demolition 
activity present for the removal and reclamation activity where the existing 48th St Pump Station 
resides through the week of March 23 - 27, 2020. A new pump station is now active on NE 48th street. 
 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation though this project. 
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